
 

Date: March 31, 2023 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Scrip Code: 974215 & 974289 

 

Subject: Updates 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Please note that Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on March 31, 2023 has amended 

and adopted Code of Practice and Procedure for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive 

Information in compliance with Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015. This code is uploaded on the website of the Company. 

 

You are requested to take note of the same. 

 

Thanking you. 

For Solapur Yedeshi Tollway Limited  

 

 

Shilpa Todankar  

Director 


		2023-03-31T18:57:36+0530
	Shilpa Chandrashekhar Todankar




